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From: Anne Craig [ennagiarc@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2012 10:16 AM
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: Indian Point Relicensing

Electricity production by nuclear means is dangerous, expensive, dirty and irrational. It is time to stop
the re-licensing of existing plants and to prevent the licensing of new plants. As cancer rates
skyrocket, as accidents and shutdowns occur regularly, as climate change makes water an even
more precious resource, it is ridiculous to depend on this means of energy production. No relicensing
of Indian Point. Thank you for your consideration. Anne Craig, 132 Murdock Ave., Asheville, N.C.
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